Land Trust Committee Meeting
Tuesday, December 10, 2024

3:15PM
Executive Director’s Office, GWA

In Attendance: Anjanae Merida (Parent/Employee), Christine Giles (Admin), Blake Clark
(Principle), Brady Pearce (Chair), Amanda Mortenson (Parent), Sara Lamb (Employee), and
Deborah Odenwalder (Parent/Secretary).

Absent: Angie Atkins (Vice Chair), Sharon Moss (Parent), and Spencer Andersen (Parent).

Meeting Minutes:
Blake went over the 2024-25 Land Trust Plan/Budget and invited the committee to provide input

on any changes for the new year’s plan that’s currently in draft.

Goal 1: The committee decided to retain the previous years’ goal and supporting budget as
previously implemented.

Goal 2: Blake recommends that the specificity of the PLC process in the training be taken out to
improve utilization. Committee supported the recommended change to the goal and supported
the budget.

Goal 3: The committee decided to retain the previous years’ goal and supporting budget as
previously implemented.

Goal 4: The committee decided to retain the previous years’ goal and supporting budget as
previously implemented.

Discussion: Blake opens up the floor for the committee for suggestions to additional goals.
Deborah asked Blake if the school is seeing a full utilization of the previous year's budget since
the proposed goals are the same. Blake confirmed that GWA is in the required range for roll
over funds due to sufficient utilization. Deborah also inquired on whether we're seeing academic
results with the current goals. Blake asked Cristine and Merida to answer this question and they
reported that these programs were strongly beneficial and indicated the reasons as to why. The
committee verified that there wasn’t a different goal that they felt should replace or be added to
the current goals.

Conclusion: Committee decides that the only change that is needed on the plan is to broaden
the scope of Goal 2.



